
 
 
 

Addendum 2 
Solicitation 23-99641 

Shoreline Rehabilitation between 3rd Ave. E. and 4th Ave. E. 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
The following questions have been asked and are answered in Italics below: 
 

1. Could any portion of the temporary shoring be left in place?  
a. Yes, with the following restrictions: 

i. Any temporary shoring that is left in place cannot impact future replacement of 
existing infrastructure (sanitary sewer, storm sewer, etc.) 

ii. Any temporary shoring that is left in place cannot encroach on the Railroad 
Right of Way (assume lakeside of existing black fencing that protects the public 
from the railroad). 

2. Can tieback anchors be used for the temporary shoring? 
a. Yes; however, the Contractor would be liable for any damage to existing infrastructure. 

There is a large sanitary forcemain that is of significant concern under the Lakewalk 
which tieback anchors will likely be in conflict with. 

 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by checking the acknowledgement box within 
the www.bidexpress.com solicitation. 
 
Posted:  September 26, 2023 
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